
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/17/2014 

Robert Shuster 
Billy Graham Center Archives 
Wheaton College 
Wheaton, IL 60187 

Hello Bob, 

Years ago Torrey Johnson requested that my father, Bernard Holmquist, gather information on Youth for Christ 
(YFC) in Tsingtao (Qingdao), China for the Billy Graham Center. If I am not mistaken my father started the YFC 
branch Tsingtao circa 1945. 

Enclosed are two letters from 1986, my father’s copies of the letters he sent to Rev. Stephen Wang and Dr. Floyd 
Perkins regarding Dr. Johnson’s request. 

I do not know if Stephen Wang or Floyd Perkins responded to my father’s request. If so, and I find those responses, 
I’ll forward them on to you. 

I do have other documents and photos of YFC in China. I will send them on to you when I locate them. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Lennart Holmquist 
1 Cobb Terrace 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

Email: Lennart@earthwander.com 


